

Anzac Day 2018

We'll be closed on Wednesday 25 April to commemorate Anzac Day.

Find an Anzac Day event

Find a local Anzac Day event on the RSA website (https://www.rsa.org.nz/find-an-anzac-service)

Our opening hours

Our enquiry line and office will:

- closed from 5pm on Tuesday 24 April 2018.
- reopen at 8am on Thursday 26 April 2018.

If you are in need of urgent assistance over this period, contact.

- 111 in an emergency
- No Duff, if you or a veteran is in crisis (http://noduff.co.nz/)
- RSA's District Support Advisors (https://rsa.org.nz/Community/Support-Services/District-Support-Advisors)

If you have concerns with services funded by Veterans' Affairs, contact your service provider directly.

If you are seeking advice on depression, anxiety or another mental health matter you can call the NZDF's confidential helpline service. It is available 24 hours a day, every day of the year. It is 0800 NZDF4U (0800 693 348) and is staffed by trained health professionals.

For all non-urgent medical advice please phone Healthline on 0800 611 116, contact your GP, or your local after-hours medical centre.

Date

20 April 2018

Last Modified: 13 June 2019